

6th August 2018

Ref PH429

To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area

Dear Colleague

Please see attached letter and guidance on the aTIV flu vaccines for community pharmacies. This has also been sent out as a news article by PSNC and they and we will be posting these documents on our respective websites in the coming days for ease of reference.

The attached document(s) set out some key information to help pharmacies to plan for the 2018-19 flu vaccination season, and in particular to answer patient queries about the adjuvanted trivalent flu vaccine (aTIV).

Other information can be viewed at:

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/annual-flu-programme#2018-to-2019-flu-season

and at:

https://psnc.org.uk/services-commissioning/advanced-services/flu-vaccination-service/flu-vaccination-training/

For reference former communication can be seen at:

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment data/file/694779/Annual national flu programme 2018-2019.pdf

Information will be updated and or further information provide as it becomes available

Thank you for your interest and continued support

Kind regards

Tim Perriment

Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager

(Pharmacy & Optometry)
NHS England - South Region (Wessex)
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX

Telephone 0113 824 9851 Email tim.perriment@nhs.net